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Date : 1/02/2021 

ADMISSION NOTIFICATION 

Government College of Engineering, Aurangabad announces admission 

through ‘INSTITUTE LEVEL COUNSELING ROUND’ to the First Year Engineering 

undergraduate courses on 4/2/2021. The Institute Level Counseling Round for 

First Year Post Graduate Engineering courses and First Year Post Graduation in 

Computer Application (MCA) will be conducted on 5/2/2021. These rounds will 

be conducted for the seats remained vacant after CAP rounds of State CET Cell 

for the academic year 2020-21. The interested candidates should register 

online before the due date and time as mentioned in the detailed notification 

on institute website. For vacancies and all other details please see and remain 

in contact with institute website www.geca.ac.in. 
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